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Friends of the San Francisco Public Library 
thanks everyone who contributed their 
tim e, energy, and financial support to this 
special project, including these donors of 
$1,000 or more: 

Mauricio Aviles and Sons 
In Memory of Jo-Carol Davidson from the 

Cayuga Improvement Association 
Sam Bear 
Rea Campbell 
In Honor of Lupe G. Colin from Richard Colin 
In Memory of Dr. John W. Eberhardt from 

Sharon Eberhardt 
Theresa Gwiazdowski 
Linda Harte 
The Herbst Foundation 
David Hooper 
The Walter Jebe Family 
In Memory of Jane Mancilla O'Connell from 

Marianne and Gabrielle O'Connell 
Ocean Avenue Presbyterian Church 
The Bernard Osher Foundation 
The Judith R. and Alfred A. Rosenberg 

Charitable Foundation 
The Silver Giving Foundation 
Wendy, Bob and Aura Smithers 
Frank and Carmella Spignola and Jeannie S. 

Spignola 
In Memory of Speero and Hanneh Tannous 
from Roxie Food Market 
The Glenn and Janice Warner Family 
The Wells Fargo Foundation 

A big thank you to the Excelsior 
Campaign Committee: 

Morgan Benedicto 
Jo Coffey 
Richard Colin 
Grace D'Anca 
Sharon Eberhardt 
Jean Feilmoser 
Theresa Gwiazdowski 
Linda Harte 
David Hooper 
Mary Reyes 
Anthony Sacco 
Rebecca Silverberg 
Wendy Smithers 
John Templeton 

Thanks also to the Excelsior Honorary 
Campaign Comm ittee: 

The Honorable Willie L . Brown, Jr. 
Captain Paul Chignell 
Captain Kevin Dillon 
Senator Dianne Feinstein 
V.C. and H.H. Gee 
Walter and Vivian Jebe 
Lorraine Marie Mallare 
Alejandrina Martinez 
William Murphy 
Michael Perry 
Supervisor Gerardo Sandoval 
Peter Tannous 
Elsie Tonelli 
Assemblyman Leland Y. Yee 
Claire Zvanski 

Congratulations on a job well-done to: 

• The San Francisco Public Library Commission 
• City Librarian Luis Herrera, Paul Underwood, 

Marcia Schneider, Theresa Gwiazdowski and 
everyone at the San Francisco Public Library 

• Marilyn Thompson, Mindy Linetzky, 
and Roberto Lombardi of the Branch 
Library Improvement Program 

• Project architect Philip Sowers and the 
Bureaus of Architecture & Engineering, 
Department of Public Works 

• CDX Builders 
• David Hobstetter, Hillary Gitleman, and 

Bryant Rice of the Architectural Peer Review 
panel for the Excelsior Branch Library 

Special thanks to Supervisors Fiona Ma and 
Gerardo Sandoval and their staff who campaigned 
on our behalf and raised the profile of this project. 

Finally, for their outpouring of support, our 
endless gratitude goes to all members of the 
greater Excelsior community; your warmth 
and generosity will serve as an inspiration to 
the entire city of San Francisco and library 
supporters everywhere for years to come. 
Thank you! 

FRIENDS 
--of the-­

SAN FRANCJSCO 
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